
From:Aslanbayli, Bakhtiyar [mailto:aslanbab@bp.com]  

Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2016 6:17 PM 

To: Xalik Mammadov 

Subject: BP – Reply to your query 

 

Dear Mr. Khalik,  

   

In addition to our telephone conversation, hereby I would like to state that, none of the employees from the 

platforms operated by BP were evacuated on December 4, 2015.  

   

Sincerely,  

Bakhtiyar 

   

   

BakhtiyarAslanbayli 

Vice President 

Communications, External Affairs, Strategy and Region  

Azerbaijan, Georgia and Turkey 

 

Direct  +994 12 599 4141 

Mobile +994 55 425 1551 

E-mail:  aslanbab@bp.com 

 

BP Exploration (Caspian Sea) Limited 

Registered Office: Chertsey Road, Sunbury-on-Thames, Middlesex TW16 7BP. Registered in England, No. 00404347 

Representative Office in Azerbaijan: 153 Neftchilar Avenue, Baku AZ1010. Azerbaijan Tax ID No. 9900070211  

   

The information in this email, including any attachments, is confidential and may also be privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee(s) 

named above. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution, or 

action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error, you are 

requested to notify the sender immediately and then permanently delete it from your system. Within the bounds of law, electronic transmissions 

may be monitored to ensure compliance with internal policies and for legitimate business purposes.  
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